
 

SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

18/22  03/05/2022 

 
                                              
                              POON SAAN ROAD RESEAL WORKS 
  
                                 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to make the residents of Christmas Island 
aware of the Reseal Roadworks taken place on Poon Saan Road. Starting from the 
intersection of Silver City Road and completing at the pedestrian speed hump in front 
of Smash Café. 
 
Car parking in front of these blocks on Poon Saan Road will be unavailable from 
7.30am – 4pm.  It would be appreciated if all vehicles are removed from this area 
with Traffic Management being implemented during this time.  
 
Roadworks will commence on 9th May 2022 for approximately 1 week and allowing 
for the road to be swept off any lose stones.  
 
The Shire of Christmas Island apologises for any inconvenience and thank you for 
your patience.    
    
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr 
Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) 
or Mob: 0439 215 306.  
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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